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N-Teens CPR Fund K9 Rescue Drive: Would you like to help locally fostered animals in need? The CPR Fund 

K9 Rescue, a local foster-based animal rescue organization, is looking for supplies to help foster families take 

care of these animals. N-Teens is holding a Rescue Supplies Drive and is asking LC students and families to 

donate dog food, treats, crates, gates, collars, new or gently used dog beds, blankets, and toys. See 

the Amazon Wishlist for specific items. If you would like to donate, items can be dropped off from Monday, 

February 28, to Friday, March 4, at Door A. Additionally, you can drop off items to Mrs. Collard in room E121 or 

Ms. Peterson in room C309. If you have any questions, please email kcollard@lcscmail.com. The CPR Fund 

K-9 Rescue has already helped save over 2,000 local dogs and cats. Let's make a difference and help this 

organization save even more animals! 

Best Buddies Meeting: Best Buddies is having a meeting after school on Tuesday, March 1, in the Freshmen 

Commons. The meeting will go until 3:15 p.m. 

FCCLA Meeting: There will be an FCCLA meeting after school on Wednesday, March 2, in room D205 for those 

that are attending the State Conference. Please bring your signed permission slip and fees. See Mrs. Schmidt 

before if you still need your permission slip. 

GSA Meeting: GSA is meeting after school on Thursday, March 3, in room E120. 

Girls Tennis Callout Meeting: There will be a Girls Tennis callout meeting after school on Tuesday March 8, in 

room C304. If you cannot make it, please contact Coach Szalonek. 

St. Baldrick’s Assembly: The Lake Central St. Baldrick's Assembly is back and will happen on Thursday, March 

17, during PtE. Any student or staff member interested in shaving their head or raising money should see Mrs. 

Ohlenkamp in room C333. 

Graduation Tickets: Graduation tickets are available for seniors to purchase through Friday, March 18. Each 

graduate has the opportunity to reserve two complimentary tickets at no cost and purchase up to two additional 

tickets at $5 each. That’s a total of four tickets per graduate. Please carefully review the instructions on the School 

Store site to complete your order. 

Senior T-shirts: Seniors, if you missed your chance to purchase a senior shirt first semester, there is a very limited 

quantity available for purchase in Ms. Peda's room, C310. You can come before or after school to purchase a shirt 

for $10. This is your last chance to buy the class of ‘22 senior shirt.  

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Science Olympiad Team: Congratulations to our Science Olympiad teams. The varsity team placed 5th and the 

junior varsity placed 22nd out of 60 teams at the University of Michigan invitational last Saturday. Lake Central was 

the only Indiana team that placed in the top 5.  

Special recognition to Angel Vera with a perfect run with his gravity vehicle! First place finishing teams were: 

Environmental Chemistry -- Yara Hijaz and Cayden Boeckstiegel; Ping Pong Parachute -- Brody Snyder and Josh 

Zapata; and Sports Science -- Ingrid Owczarzak and Alex Watta. Second Place finishing teams were: Trajectory -- 

Mat Wlodarczak and Brody Snyder; and Astronomy -- Connor Siurik and Mile Stojakovic. The Bridge team of Mat 

Wlodarczak and Connor Siurik placed third. The Ornithology team of Cayden Boeckstiegel and Elaine Grimm placed 

fourth. Congratulations on a job well done! 
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